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Carolina Power & Light Company

*January 12, 1983 -,

i

Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ATTN: Mr. D. B. Vassallo, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 AND 50-324

LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 AND DPR-62
IE BULLETIN 80-11, MASONRY DESIGN

REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

I

Dear Mr. Vassallo:

This is in regard to your letter dated August 2, 1982 which
requested additional information for completing your review of our responses
to IE Bulletin 80-11, Masonry Design, for the Brunswick Steam Electric Plant
Unit Nos. I and 2. In our September 22, 1982 letter, we stated that we
anticipated submitting the requested information by mid-January,1983 since it
was necessaQr to complete extensive interfacing and detailed reviews. As this
work has progressed, we have determined that an extension of this schedule is
needed. We currently anticipate submitting the requested information by early
Ma rc h , 1983.'

Please contact us should you have any questions regarding this
information.

Yours very truly ,

I
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S. . Zimmerman
Manager

Licensing & Permits
|
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0[i cc: Mr. D. O. Mycrs (NRC-BSEP)
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Mr. J. P. O'Reilly (NRC-RII)
I Mr . S . D. Mac Kay (NRC)
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